From: Julie Gibson <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>

To: TBI Admin <admin@transitionblackisle.org>, Alaine MACDONALD <a.macdonald337@btinternet.com>

Sent: 20/04/2021 17:00:48

Subject: F&G Update for Admin Group meeting, 22/4



﻿﻿Food and Growing update for Admin meeting.  

Final totals for Tattie event and seed ‘swapping’ (one or two folk did swap, but majority bought) 

Tattie event :- 
Income to TBI account is £1113.54; the total expenses were £452.01.

So profit income = £661.53 

(2020 comparison out of curiosity - income was £3403.09, with expenses £1681.14. So profit income £1721.95.) 
So proportionately our profit income was slightly more than last year. 
It’s been an interesting experience and demonstrates there are possibly other potential ‘tattie selling’ models to a one day event which would give us good financial returns while promoting organic seed tatties and ‘grow your own’ principles. This model certainly cost less, was less stressful and required far less organising. 

Seed swap :-
Coordinated by Lesley. 

Each Tattie host had a seed box, and outdoor market tattie stalls also. 

Total income  £183.95. (No costs.)  

Julie 

